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Newsletter - January 2020

New Gymnasium Update

Another busy month for Sandycroft Construction. 2020 starts with a bang !!

The Pit Excavation

Sandycroft Construction Renovation Progress

Progress this month includes, the formation of the pits
including waterproofing, strengthening and the base
concrete poured. An insulated roof placed on top
compliments the new insulated internal wall liners.
New windows now installed on the mezzanine with the
internal partitioning nearly complete on both floors.

Plus much more!!!!

This project has only been made possible by the
kind support of the Denise Coates Foundation
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The Main Pit

Concrete Base Poured

Middle right of the picture is where the
u-pit will be formed. There is additional
strengthening to be added then the shutters
will go up and then more concrete to be
poured, forming the pit walls ready for the
fit out by Gymnova in February.

Monthly Updates to Follow
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